
From: webmaster@cpuc.ca.gov <webmaster@cpuc.ca.gov>  
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 10:17 PM 
To: usrb@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: Paul Pimentel <Paul.Pimentel@sce.com> 
Subject: (External):Electric Safety Incident Reported- Southern California Edison Company Incident No: 240712-15913 

The Following information regarding this incident has been reported:  
 
Reporting Date:  7/12/2024 10:14:11 PM 
Incident Date:  7/12/2024 @ 1:30 p.m. 
Reported By:  Paul C. Pimentel, Principal Manager 
Utility Name: Southern California Edison Company 
Phone Number: (626)302-5830 
Email Address: paul.pimentel@sce.com 

Incident Location: Near 39100 Pauba Road Temecula, Riverside County 

Reasons For Reporting:  
- Fatalities? No (Utility: , Others: ) 
- Names of Fatalities:  
- Injuries? (Utility: , Others: ) 
- Names of Injured:  
- Damage? No (Utility: , Others: ) 
- Interruption? (Total Customers: , Total Hours: ) 
- Operator Judgement? Yes  
- Media Coverage? Yes  

Cause of Incident: Unknown (Other Cause: ) 

Agencies on Scene:  

Facilities Affected:  
- Utilities Facilities: Chawa 
- Voltage (KV): 12 kV 
- Customer's Facilities:  

DigIn Information:  
- Excavator Name:  
- Contact:  
- Phone: (___)___-____ 

Incident Recovery:  
- On Scene Date & Time: @ 00:00 a.m. 
- Service Restored: @ 00:00 a.m. 

Summary: SCE submits this report as it involves an event that meets the significant public attention and/or media coverage 
reporting requirement. Preliminary information indicates SCE equipment was involved in the ignition of a brush fire known as 
the Pauba Fire that consumed approximately 101 acres. Forward progress of the fire was stopped earlier this afternoon and 
there were no reports of any structures destroyed or damaged. Local media reported two firefighters assigned to the response 
were taken to Temecula Valley Hospital due to apparent heat stroke and were in stable condition. The investigation is ongoing. 

 
⚠ CAUTION: This is an external email. Be careful when opening links or 
attachments  
This message was received from outside Edison.  

    Report Suspicious      
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